
WILLIAM W. VAUGHAN, Manager 

OPERATORS OF RADIO STATION WKAY 

GLASGOW BROADCASTING CO. 
GLASGOW, KY. 

SEPEMBE''R 20, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Walnutport,Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

Thank you for the repobt of your reception 
of our second equipment test broadcast 
Tuesday, September 17. This letter will 
verify your reception of that program. 

Thank you for the complimentary remarks. 
It is gratifying to know that our coverage 
and the quality of our broadcast are such 
as you describe. 

WKAY,"The Voice of Southern Kentucky," 1490 
on your dial, will ppen officially September 

25, 2 P.M. C. 

Sincerely, 

William W. Vaughn, 
Manager 
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